LABORNET

Phase 1 Open Forum

This message is intended for all DOL Federal Employees.
Good afternoon,

Phase 1 of DOL’s Reentry Plan begins on January 3, 2022. During Phase 1, occupancy limits at DOL worksites will be
raised to 50 percent. Employees who are currently performing work onsite or are required to return to onsite work in
Phase 1 have received notices. For more information about reentry phase dates and occupancy rates, please visit the
DOL Reentry Information page on LaborNet.

We are holding a Phase 1 Open Forum on Tuesday, December 14, 2021, from 12:00pm — 1:00 pm ET to share
reminders, provide updates, and answer questions from Phase 1 staff. We encourage all employees who have been
directed to return to onsite work in Phase 1 to attend. Supervisors of Phase 1 staff, as well as staff who are voluntarily
returning to onsite work in Phase 1, are also welcome to attend. This meeting will be recorded, and the recording can be
accessed at any time after the event starts by clicking the meeting link.

Please note that this Open Forum discussion will be limited to topics related to Phase 1 reentry. If you have questions
about Phases 2 or 3, please stay tuned for future Open Forums specific to those reentry phases.

Join the Phase 1 Open Forum Teams Live Event

To receive the American Sign Language (ASL) interpreting link, please email ||| GGG

Additional information can be found on DOL’s Reentry page. As always, please reach out to

I i <y questons.

Thank you,

Rachana Desai Martin (she/her)

Assistant Secretary for Administration and Management

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Administration and Management
U.S. Department of Labor

Posted: December 6, 2021





